September 16, 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians:

For the last several years, we have received overwhelmingly positive feedback from our students and parents/guardians regarding our school's online blog. For our blog, we will need your consent to include your child's photos and schoolwork. Please check the applicable boxes in the tear-off section below, sign and return this form to the class teacher by next Friday/Saturday.

Thank you for your cooperation!

各位家長/監護人:

製作已有許多年的部落格,深獲各位同學及家長的喜愛,在此由衷地感謝您的關愛。 在此本校希望得到您的允許,以將貴子女的個人照、團體照及作品上傳到部落格上分享, 請填寫下列回條,並於下星期五/星期六交回於班導師。

謝謝您的支持。

Cindy Shen
Site Administrator

Unionville Site

YRDSB International Languages Program

| I hereby give consent to have my child's /我同意銘華中文學校: | | |
|---|----------|------------|
| □ Photographs included on the school blog /有權拍攝我子女的照片並上傳到部落格上 | | |
| □ School work included on the school blog /有權拍攝我子女的作品並上傳到部落格上 | | |
| ☐ My child not be participating on the school blog /不願參與 | | |
| Student Name/學生姓名: | _ | |
| Class/班級: | ☐ Friday | ☐ Saturday |
| Parent/Guardian Signature/家長簽名: | | |